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Standing For Life With Other Christians 

  
 LCMS pastors and laypeople were well-

represented at the Life Defense Fund 
Luncheon, on Tuesday, November 28, 
2023, at the Country Club of Sioux 
Falls.  District President, Rev. Dr. Scott 
Sailer, co-hosted the event with Sioux 
Falls Catholic Diocese Bishop, Rev. Don-
ald DeGrood.  We stand with many fellow 
Christians in South Dakota in affirming 
life from conception to natural birth and in 
opposing efforts to amend the constitu-
tion of the State of South Dakota, permit-
ting abortions up until the time of 
birth.  Go to www.LifeDefenseFund.com 
for more information. 

Pastors Nabil Nour and Tom Christopher, with Steve 
Perkins, an LDF board member and a member of     
Memorial Lutheran Church, Sioux Falls. 

Pastor Michael Brandt with Leslee and Dr. Allan     
Unruh.  Leslee is the executive director of the Alpha 
Center in Sioux Falls. 

Jon Hansen, State Representative for District 25 (Dell 
Rapids), with Bishop DeGrood 

Reverend Dr. Scott C. Sailer, District President, SD District LCMS 
addresses the assembly. 
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